MEETING with CHEVRON 9/22/93
(with Mark Miller)

900 Otis Drive

o No report or sample results have been submitted for the
tank removals and overexcavation out at the site. Mr.
Miller stated that he would submit the lab analysis
results, but that he wished to submit all the
information on the tank removals, overexcavation, and
aerating of soils all together in one report.

o} Mr. Miller stated that they still have a phase of
overexcavation to conduct in the area of the former
pump islands. I told him that they must notify this
office prior to doing so, so that we may come out to
the site to observe.

0 He stated that they have plans to eventually install
wells.




